
 
August 12, 2020 

  
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re: IR 20-110 Investigation into Administration and Oversight of the Telecommunications Relay 

Service Fund 
Request for Extension of Deadline to File Recommendation 

 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 

Pursuant to the Order of Notice in this docket, Commission Staff (Staff) is required to file 
a recommendation, on or before August 14, 2020, addressing further process necessary in the 
conduct of this investigation.  Staff respectfully requests an additional week to consider New 
Hampshire Telephone Association’s (NHTA) preliminary statement, and make its 
recommendation.  This request would postpone the August 14, 2020, filing deadline to August 
21.  Counsel for NHTA, Paul Phillips, Esq., assents to the requested extension on behalf of New 
Hampshire ILECs. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this request. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Eric Wind 
 
      Eric Wind, Esq. 
      Staff Attorney 
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